
LOOKING FORWARD 
(Planning is Bringing the Future into the Present) 

 

Now that the Senior Survey results are in 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 

to translate results into ACTION PLANS 

 

 

You are invited to our “NEXT STEPS” Visioning Workshop 
 

Wednesday, June 22, 2016 

4:00 to 6:30 PM 

Captain’s Golf Course Pavilion 

1000 Freemans Way, Brewster 

 

Using an interactive open house format we seek your suggestions and creative ideas 
for enhancing services and programs for Brewster’s older population that are 
responsive to survey findings.  

 

►Ideas that can be implemented right away 

►Ideas that may require more research, additional funding or other aspects to be 

       in place  

►Goals to work towards over the next 5 years 

 

Light deli-style dinner will be provided.   So, please mark this date on your calendar 
and plan to attend.   Won’t you let us know you’re coming by calling:   (508) 896-2737 

                                         OR emailing:  drego@brewster-ma.gov 


